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 20th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Author Visit for Afternoon Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2 & Year 3  

 

Children’s author and storyteller Fay Evans will be visiting our school on Tuesday 4th July 

2023 to meet the children and share her story.  During her visit Fay will be performing an 

interactive reading of her best-selling picture book Fred The Fire-Sneezing Dragon, a 

fabulous rhyming tale for young readers to enjoy.  

 

Fred is a lovable young dragon whose fiery sneezes cause chaos at school. He is teased 

by his human classmates, until he accidentally saves the day. The children will learn a 

series of simple actions to perform so that they can ‘sneeze along’ with Fred as they read 

the story.  

 

Fay will also be giving us an exclusive sneak peek of Fred The Musical, a brand new stage 

show for children based on the book, which has its premiere at Liverpool Theatre Festival in 

July. Aimed at toddlers and primary school children aged 3 to 10 years, the show is 

packed full of fun and pantostyle audience interaction.  

 

During her visit Fay will lead the children in a sing-along rendition of Hey little Dragon, one 

of the musical numbers from the show. Fay will also talk about life as a children’s author 

and answer questions from our young readers and budding writers.  

 

The children will take part in follow up classroom activities with their teachers, with the 

chance to win a family ticket to see Fred The Musical at St Luke’s Bombed Out Church in 

Liverpool, on Sunday 23 July 2023 at 1.30 am & 1.30 pm. For more details visit: 

https://www.liverpooltheatrefestival.com  

 

If you would like to order a signed copy/copies of Fred The Fire-Sneezing Dragon for your 

child to receive on the day of the author visit, please complete 

the order form below or send payment in an envelope clearly 

marked with your order details.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs J Conley 

Headteacher 
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Facebook/Twitter/Instagram: @FayEvansAuthor Website: www.fayevansauthor.co.uk 

 

 

Please return to the School Office 

 

 

Pupil: ___________________________________________________ Year/Class: _______________  

 

Signed copies of Fred The FSD @ £10 each: ______  

 

Total enclosed (cash only): ______________________  

 

Please return you order and cash payment to the School Office by Monday 3rd July 2023 
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